
 

 

 

 

Product-Change Notification 

 

Products affected:  MMS 228, MMS 228 B, MMS 228 BT, MMS 228 T 

MMS 238, MMS 238 B, MMS 238 BT, MMS 238 T 

Effective date:   after current stock is sold out 

 

 

Details: 

In order to improve the delivery performance of these switches the material of the contact 

plate was changed to a better available material. 

Up to now: copper alloy 

From now on: stainless steel. 

Technical data, dimensions and all other content of data-sheets are not affected by this 

change. 
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Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 


